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PERMANENT MISSION OF AFGHANISTAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE 
26th Session of the UPR working group
Review of Iceland
01 November 2016
Thank you Mr. President,
Afghanistan would like to extend a warm welcome to distinguished delegation of Iceland to the 26th session of the UPR working group and congratulates them for their comprehensive and well-elaborated national report. 

Afghanistan commends the Government of Iceland for all its achievements and progress made since the last UPR session. The implementation of bulk of recommendations which Iceland has received in last UPR indicates the commitment of Iceland’s Government toward universal human rights mechanisms and principles.   
Afghanistan welcomes the implementation of the initiatives to combat gender inequality, enter alia; the amendments which have been made to the gender equality act in order to accelerate progress on gender equality and equal opportunity. My Government notes with appreciation the establishment of an equal opportunity fund with the aim to fund programs and researches promoting gender equality nationally and internationally.

While encouraging the efforts of the Government of Iceland in the field of human rights, Afghanistan wishes to recommend Iceland to establish a national human rights institution with a broad mandate and adequate resources, in line with the Paris Principles. 
Afghanistan once again would like to thank the delegation of Iceland for the comprehensive presentation of their national report and wishes all the best to them in the implementation process.  
Thank you Mr. President
